HALL & ASSOCIATES

Suite 701
1620 I Street, NW
Washington, DC 20006-4033
Telephone: (202) 463-1166 Web: htip://www.hall-associates.com Fax: (202) 463-4207

Reply to E-mail:
Jjhall@hall-associates.com

December 14, 2012

Eurika Durr

Clerk of the Board

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Environmental Appeals Board

1201 Constitution Ave., N.W.

U.S. EPA East Building, Rm 3332
Washington, D.C. 20004

Re: Great Bay Municipal Coalition Petition for Review NPDES Permit No. NH0100196
Dear Ms. Durr:

Please find enclosed a copy of the Great Bay Municipal Coalition’s Petition for Review of
NPDES Permit No. NH0100196 and all accompanying exhibits. These documents have been
filed electronically with the Environmental Appeals Board as well. In addition, enclosed is a
copy of the Coalition’s Motion for Extension of Time to File a Supplemental Petition for
Review.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Sincerely,

7

John C. Hall

1620 I Street, NW

Suite 701

Washington, DC 20006
(202) 463-1166

(202) 463-4207 fax
jhall@hall-associates.com
Attorney for Petitioner




